
                                                        21st Century After School Tutoring Program 

             Board Report April 2021

The 21st Century After School Tutoring Program has moved to their phase 2 plan, we are now open for 
In-Person tutorial services. The following centers are Browning Elementary - Napi Elementary - Browning 
Middle School - Browning High School. Staff have been offering tutoring services (all subjects), STEM, 
STREAM, family engagement activities, music club and college/career opportunities. 

Here is an update from each site.

Browning Elementary Site

Mr. Tail - On Monday's we work on Reading, ELA. On Tuesdays, we work on Math. On 
Thursdays and Fridays, we do Science and Music. Since the start of in-person tutoring, I have a 
plan to start helping them with their physical wellness. I would like them to start exercising and 
doing things outside. I am hoping we can have time in the gym with them, even one day a week. 

Mrs. McClellan - The students are currently working on place value and consonant blends we 
have implemented games and hands on activities to help with the learning and engagement. As 
we continue throughout the remainder of the year, we will continue to reinforce previous taught 
skills.

Napi Elementary Site

Mrs. Sangray/Mrs. Bragg - The on campus has not brought a lot of students yet. The 
Techbridge girl Stem projects on Thursdays were going very well and then since spring 
break we have not gotten them to join us. We are calling and hoping times will start working out 
better with families’ schedules. We are going to paint today, and we made landforms last week. 

Browning Middle School Site

Ms. Hall - So far, I only had a few regular students come in. It has been a challenge to get more 
student’s in. I still offer distancing learning as well. I have flyers posted all over the school. I am 
trying to create a Homework Lounge Vibe, in hopes more students will come.

Browning High School Site

Mr.Jessepe/Ms. Bull Shoe - Last 3 weeks have been primarily assisting  Seniors  with portfolios 
and scholarships. Also contacting students in all grades to attend school because they are not 
on schedule to graduate and working with the credit recovery program to see where students 
are with their recovery efforts. Also assisting GearUp with ACT testing and other college prep. 
Assisting Upward bound and Talent Search with recruiting.



The 21st Century After School Program Surveys have been sent out, these will go to students, parents, 
teachers, and all administrators. The surveys will give us feedback/Data to use for our programs 
continues improvement.

Our plan at this point is to continue In-Person tutorial services. Thank You.

Sincerely,

Heidi Bull Calf

21st CCLC Coordinator 


